
ANNOUNCEMENTS

Welcome!

The faculty and staff of the Graduate Addiction Studies 
Program at UAPB want to welcome you to fall semester 

2018. We are excited about the new semester and working 
with you in achieving your academic and professional goals. 
Your desire to impact Arkansas by reducing substance use is 
honorable and of great value. Let’s work together for much 

success this semester!

Watch this space for GASP announcements 
throughout the semester.


